
                WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
                           September 4, 1990 
  
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/UNIT 251 President. 
There were ?? members present. 
Minutes from the August 7th meeting were read and approved. 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
  
                              OLD BUSINESS 
Jim WY8F/UNIT 266 and a few of his friends have put together a repeater using 
the radio that was donated by to them by Wood County Emergency Services.  The 
repeater operates on the frequency of 147.36 Mhz.  Jim says that any time the 
repeater is needed as a back-up repeater to use it, that's what they built it 
for. 
 
Bill WF8U/UNIT 253 wanted to thank all of those who helped provide the 
communications at the Parkersburg Homecoming Half Marathon. Members that 
helped were: Ivan KD8BW/UNIT 263, Keith KE8WL/UNIT 257, Bill N8JXO, Karen 
N8KVU/UNIT 261, Kim N8MAG/UNIT 267, Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251, Bob WD8BWD/UNIT 259, 
and Jim WY8F/UNIT 266. 
 
A reminder was made about the Skywarn Storm Spotter's Class to be held 
October 4th at the Senior Center 121 South Court Street, in Ripley. 
 
Wood County Emergency Services will be having a picnic and Gail Hartshorn the 
director has invited the members of Wood County Emergency Communications to 
attend.  The picnic will be September 22nd.  The picnic is the advisory 
council's way of showing their appreciation to all of the volunteers helping 
Wood County Emergency Services. 
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